
 
 

 
A R C H D I O C E S E  O F  B A L T I M O R E  
PRIVACY COMMITMENT TO YOU 

 
 
 
Your trust and confidence in the Archdiocese of Baltimore to protect your privacy is very 
important. 
 
In today’s information age, the Archdiocese of Baltimore takes actions to ensure your trust and 
understanding of how we use personal data we collect.  We commit to keep information about 
you private and secure.  To do so, we use and maintain physical, electronic and procedural 
safeguards. 
 
Non-public information we collect about you comes from sources such as archdiocesan parishes, 
schools and affiliated agencies and organizations.  Rest assured we do not sell any non-public 
information you have shared with us. 
 

• We do not disclose any non-public personal information about you to any person or 
organization not affiliated with the Archdiocese of Baltimore, except as required by law 
for the normal operation of our business. 

 
• We restrict access to non-public information to only those employees of the Archdiocese 

of Baltimore who require access in order to provide services that you have come to 
expect. 

 
• We do not disclose any public information (name and address) to companies or other 

non-affiliated religious organizations. 
 
It is our commitment to maintain your trust and confidence.  It is our job to deliver on that 
commitment. 
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